
 

 

Notice of Intent to Award 
 

 
 
Subject: RFP# 18-116-G – Recycling and Yard Waste Services 
Roswell City Council Anticipated Award Date: 7/23/18 
Posted by: Greg Anderson 
 
The City of Roswell intends to award a contract to the apparent successful offeror(s) listed 
below on 7/23/18.   The Notice of Intent to Award should not be considered as a binding 
commitment by the City of Roswell.  Inquiries should be addressed to the Issuing Officer.   

 
  
 
 
 

*In the case of an Invitation to Bid, this will be the responsible company with the lowest bid, in all other cases it will be the 

evaluation committee recommendation to the City Council based on the solicitation criteria.  

Please send any questions or comments regarding this notice to:  purchasing@roswellgov.com, 

or call 770-594-6197.  

 
 
Authorized Signature: _____________________________________________ 

APPARENT SUCCESSFUL 
OFFEROR(S)* 

 AWARD AMOUNT 

ADVANCED DISPOSAL   $2,683,200 
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